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BACKGROUND

• Residents expressed many concerns over on-going 

clean-up at the former Ascon Landfill site at the 

southwest corner of Magnolia and Hamilton. These 

concerns prompted city staff to hire HDR Engineering, 

Inc. to act as an independent, third-party technical 

advisor.



Details

HDR Engineering, Inc. services provided in relation to 

the Ascon Landfill site clean-up include:

• Site visits to observe testing

• Attend meetings with stakeholders

• Regular reports to city staff regarding on-going work

• Responses to resident’s questions submitted to 

Hbtechnicaladvisor@hdrinc.com

mailto:Hbtechnicaladvisor@hdrinc.com


Details

The landfill site clean-up is still underway, so city staff is 

requesting an additional two-years to be added to the 

term of the existing Professional Services Contract for 

On-Call Water and Engineering Services with HDR 

Engineering, Inc.



Questions?


